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U.S. ARMY INSTALLATION SUPPORT MANAGEMENT ACTIVITY
STRATFORD ARMY ENGINE PLANT

650 MAIN STREET

STRATFORD, CT 00615-7574

DAIM-BD-N-ST 27 April 2005

Mr. Kenneth R. Feathers

Planning & Standards Division
Waste Management Bureau
Department of Environmental Protection
State of Connecticut

79 Elm Street

Hartford, CT 06106-5127

Re: Soil Vapor Monitoring Results, March 2005, Stratford Army Engine Plant

Dear Mr. Feathers:

The results of the March 2005 soil vapor monitoring are enclosed. This is the second round of
vapor data collected from permanent locations. The first round was included with the Final Rl
submitted to you in September 2004. The next round of vapor monitoring is planned for June
2005. I have enclosed two copies of the report for your files. If you have any questions please
contact Mr. Wes LaParl at (203)-385-4316 or by email at wlaDarl@plexsci.com

Sincerely,

Peter W. Szymahwi
Installation Manager

cc: E. Anderegg (NCRFO)
B. Stayer (USAEC)
W. LaParl (Plexus/SAEP)
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